
ECONOMY AND SKILLS O&S COMMITTEE  

ACTION TRACKER 2022-23 

Date Agenda Item Action Update 

13 July 2022 East Birmingham 

Inclusive Growth 

Strategy - Update 

Mark Gamble to provide further information on the number of 

social and affordable housing once it has been presented/agreed at 

the East Birmingham Board. 

Information circulated to members on 

28/7/22. 

Doug Lee to provide further information to Cllr Morrall in relation to 

the redevelopment of the B’ham Wheels site and what the Council 

is doing in relation to the relocation of B’ham Wheels. 

Response received and sent to Cllr Morrall 

on 12/9/22. 

Further update to be provided in approximately 6 months.  

 

Added to work Programme. 

 

13 July 2022 Our Future City Plan: 

Shaping Our City 

Together 

Simon Delahunty-Forrest to provide Cllr Morrall with the expected 

number of housing in the Digbeth area. 

Response received and sent to Cllr Morrall 

on 6/9/22. 

Future update to be scheduled.  Work Programme to be updated. 

13 July 2022 Work Programme Fiona Bottrill to meet with Chair and Deputy Chair with reference to 

drafting a Terms of Reference for the Employment & Skills Inquiry. 

Committee to agree a finalised version at the September meeting. 

Draft TOR considered by the Member 

Working Group on 30th September. 

Discussion to take place with Simon Delahunty-Forrest on 

timescales for an update on the work taking place in relation to the 

night-time economy a key area of interest for the committee.  An 

update will be scheduled onto the work programme accordingly.   

Scrutiny officers to liaise with Simon 

Delahunty-Forrest.  

The Co-Ordinating O&S Committee agreed that work around the 

legacy of the Commonwealth Games will be led by the 

Commonwealth Games, Culture & Physical Activity O&S Committee 

and this Committee should be invited to a future meeting focussing 

on jobs and skills. 

Work Programme. 

Due to a change in committee remits the Co-Ordinating O&S 

Committee confirmed that the monitoring of recommendations 

agreed by City Council in the Council-Owned Assets Inquiry report 

would be undertaken by the Resources O&S Committee.   

 

The Committee was informed of the 

decision during their discussion.  

 

 

 


